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18 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We continue to be fortunate in having no Covid-19 cases amongst students and staff.  
However, to further increase the safety of our staff and students, we intend to follow the 
latest local Public Health recommendations and ask students to wear a face covering at 
certain times when in College.   
 
This decision has not been taken lightly and is, as I am sure you are aware, due to the rise of 
Covid-19 cases within Cornwall and our local community, mainly due to the highly 
transmissible new Delta variant of Covid-19. 
 
Please can we ask, with effect from Monday 21 June 2021, that all students attend College 
wearing a face covering (unless they are exempt). Students should wear a face covering when 
moving around the school in all corridors and communal areas.  They are not required to 
wear a face covering whilst they are seated in the classroom, or when sat in the designated 
eating areas, unless of course they wish to do so. 
 
We will of course continue to keep this under review and let you know should there be any 
changes.  Hopefully, this early action, will avoid any bubble closures for the rest of the 
academic year. 
 
Whilst writing, due to some changes in testing and isolation we have updated our Covid-19 
FAQ, which is attached for ease of reference.  This has also been published on our website in 
the “News” section should you wish to refer to it at any time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping keep our staff, students and our local 
community safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr WN Jenkins 
Headteacher 
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